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23 July 2011

To His Majesty King Harald

HM The Queen has issued the following message to Your Majesty on the oceasion
of the terrible events in Norway yesterday.

"| am deeply saddened and shocked by the tragic loss of life of so many people on
the Island of Utaya and in Oslo. Prince Philip joins me in extending our heartfelt
sympathy to Your Majesty and the people of Norway. Our prayers and thoughts are
with everyone who has been affected by the dreadful atrocity."

Yours Sincerely
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Jane Owen
HM Ambassadot




